
To whom it may concern, 

I am Rev. Randy Dyke, I am a resident of Kansas. I have been told about the program that 
is proposed to help our 100% disabled Vets with a tax relief. I have been asked by 
Retired SSG Loran Osborne to write a letter to tell how I feel about this assistance for our 
disabled Vets. I wish I could do more than just a letter.  
   As an American I am honored to be a small part of this movement. I thank God every 
day to be able to freely speak His name. It is the freedom that I have today because of 
men like this who gave all they had for our country. We look around this world and it is 
not hard to see that there is pain and suffering that these men and women have gone 
through and are still going through. It’s not hard for Americans to see that they did not 
come home the same way they left, mentally or physically.  
   I believe that giving assistance by means of a tax break for our Veterans is wise and 
honorable. I believe this is a small gesture of what we should be giving them for their 
efforts in keeping the freedom we all hold today. 
I thank God for all of our Military men, active, retired, disabled, and those that gave their 
lives. 
   I pray that our Lord and Saviour will be with all of you that have a decision to make on  
behalf of the Veterans. No decision is easy. May God bless you all.  

Rev. Randy Dyke 


